
August 9, 2010 
 
Dear Ms. Liu and JSSCC Board Members, 
 
I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to you and the Jinan-Sacramento Sister Cities 
Corporation for funding and organizing the Youth Ambassador trip to China.  You provided me 
with an opportunity that I would not have had otherwise; my first trip outside the country.  As a 
delegate, I feel that the United States was well represented.  As a student and an adolescent, I 
greatly enjoyed the time I spent among the Chinese people.  Once again, I would like to thank 
you all for your effort and dedication, and for giving me the opportunity to experience first hand 
the intricate and profound culture of China.  This was truly an experience that I will treasure for 
the rest of my life. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Keegan Pincombe 
Kennedy High School 
 


